23<sup>rd</sup> March 2022 (DM/GW)





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent / Carer

## Ukraine Fundraising Day

On **Friday 25<sup>th</sup> March**, the school will be running a fundraising day to support Ukraine. All money raised will be donated to the Disasters Emergency Committee Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal to assist their efforts in supporting Ukraine.

The day will be a non-uniform day with a theme 'Dress Blue and Yellow'. There is a suggested £1 donation for each pupil that must be paid via ParentPay. Of course, if you wish to donate more than £1 the option to do so is available on the ParentPay page.

In addition to non-uniform day, there will also be:

- Bake sale pupils will be given the opportunity to purchase cakes
- Staff vs. Pupil volleyball with paid donations paid at the door to watch the match
- All registration classes will be planting their own Sunflower seeds, and once established the seedlings will be planted out in May – for anyone wondering why a Sunflower, they are the National flower of Ukraine.

The bake sale will take place throughout the morning. Nursery and Primary pupils will have the opportunity to come along to the assembly hall from 10am with their class teacher. Secondary pupils will be able to purchase their cakes from the stall in the canteen during morning break. All cake and tray bake donations will be gratefully received at the main reception, we just ask that you provide a list of ingredients.

There will be other fundraising opportunities available over the next week, and we will communicate those with you as soon as they have been established. As a school community we hope to be able to raise money and show our support for Ukraine. Many thanks in anticipation for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mr McLean and Miss Cooper Breadalbane Academy Science Department











